
Class Three Newsletter – 14.7.17 

This Week... 

This is the final newsletter of the year and I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 

parents and carers for the fantastic support and involvement you have shown. The children in 

Class 3 have been wonderful and have inspired me every day (as well as making me laugh!). They 

have all worked exceptionally hard and coped so well with a change of teacher halfway through 

the year. I shall miss teaching those who are moving on to Class 4 next year and look forward to 

taking the learning forward with those children who will move on to Year 4 with me.  

This week, we have celebrated our English skills by doing some fabulous story writing. The 

children have blown me away with their creativity and they have enjoyed letting their 

imaginations run wild! They have also managed to include the fronted adverbials, similes and 

dialogue which we have been learning in recent weeks! We had a fabulous afternoon at Sports 

Day on Wednesday where children all worked so well in their mixed age teams, supporting each 

other and showing true sportsmanship. Nicky came to do Cultural Diversity Dance Day on 

Thursday and the children got very involved with their South American Carnival performance. 

Brilliant Class Three!  Phew! What an active week! Have a restful weekend. 

Important Reminders... 

There will be no swimming next week. 

 

Please send a named carrier bag into school 

next week for books, belongings etc 

 

20th July – End of Year Disco – 6pm-8pm 

The cost for this event is £3 per child or £5 

per family which will include refreshments. 

Key rings will be on sale for a cost of £3. 

Please note – only current Lea Endowed 

children are invited to the disco. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Summer.  

 
Almighty father in heaven, 

 
I ask for your strong arms of protection 

To be around our children. 
That they may be held safely 

Within your love. 
Fill their days and nights with hope and joy 

Fill their hearts and minds  
With your truth and light. 

We trust in you. 
 

Amen 

 

Special News! 

 

Christian Value Certificate – Friendship 

Jake Taylor 

  

Curriculum Certificate – 

Theo Collinson 

 

Writer of the Week –  

Max Fannon 

Next Week... 

The children all enjoyed learning more about 

South Africa last week when we had a visitor 

into school who talked about her life there. We 

watched a very informative powerpoint which 

showed some of the native animals in their 

habitat. We are going to create our own 

diorama, using the shoeboxes brought into 

school, representing the wildlife of this very 

beautiful country. We are going to contrast 

this with further investigating the Lake 

District and its’ features. 


